
Türkiye  
 
We would like to reiterate that we maintain the position as shared in the previous sessions. We 
believe that it is important to determine the nature of the text in order to ensure the negotiations 
proceed in the right direction. We maintain the view that having a non-legally binding document 
would be preferable at this stage. 
 
Additionally, we continue to evaluate the substance of the text. At this stage, we reserve our right to 
make any changes, suggestions and deletions for all the articles/paragraphs of the text.  
 
Furthermore, we emphasize the importance of using universally accepted terms in the relevant parts 
of the text. 
 
We would like the deletion of PP11 and the paragraph/article 1(f).  
 
We also would like to see the addition of the phrases “as applicable” or “where applicable”, along 
with all international texts cited in the draft. 
 
 


